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Name: Date:

The table to the right shows the number of
apples picked by students visiting a fruit
farm.  Use the information in the table to
answer the following questions:

Name Apples
Mary 10

07boB
Carol 100
Luke 90

1)
How many fewer apples were picked by Mary
than Carol?

2)
How many fewer apples were picked by Bob
than Luke?

3)
How many more apples were picked by Carol
than Bob?

4)
How many apples were picked by Bob and
Luke combined?

5)
How many more apples were picked by Bob
than Mary?

6)
How many fewer apples were picked by Bob
than Carol?

7)
How many fewer apples were picked by Luke
than Carol?

8)
How many apples were picked by Bob and
Carol combined?

9)
How many apples were picked by Luke and
Bob combined?

10)
How many apples were picked by Mary and
Luke combined?
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The table to the right shows the number of
apples picked by students visiting a fruit
farm.  Use the information in the table to
answer the following questions:

Name Apples
Mary 10

07boB
Carol 100
Luke 90

1)
How many fewer apples were picked by Mary
than Carol?

90

2)
How many fewer apples were picked by Bob
than Luke?

20

3)
How many more apples were picked by Carol
than Bob?

30

4)
How many apples were picked by Bob and
Luke combined?

160

5)
How many more apples were picked by Bob
than Mary?

60

6)
How many fewer apples were picked by Bob
than Carol?

30

7)
How many fewer apples were picked by Luke
than Carol?

10

8)
How many apples were picked by Bob and
Carol combined?

170

9)
How many apples were picked by Luke and
Bob combined?

160

10)
How many apples were picked by Mary and
Luke combined?

100


